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I believe that voting in person with ID and ballots results on Election Day gives 

everyone the confidense of a fair election. 

 

When discussing the extra cost involved it is money well spent as it informs us that 

the person serving in a position was really elected by the people. 

 

Thanks 

 

Christine Hutchins 


